
Mailout 13-02-2023 
 
Dear Landholders,  
What a busy month February is turning into with lots of learning happening! 

1. CLMA Mapping Course & Meeting 
2. EAD (Emergency Animal Disease) training 
3. NT Farm Resilience Program 
4. Connellan Airways Trust marks its 40th year 

1) MAPPING COURSE 
Just a reminder of our Mapping Course to be held next week- Tues/Wed   21/22nd at CDU in 
Sadadeen. 
If you wish to register, please do so ASAP. 
 
MEETING 
The CLMA Committee is holding their first meeting for the year on Thursday 23rd from 9am. 
This will be mainly to view the 'treasures' that have been in storage, and to prioritise and plan 
what to do with this history. Please RSVP your attendance.  
 
2) EMERGENCY ANIMAL DISEASE TRAINING 
A reminder for those that haven’t already registered for the Emergency Animal Disease (EAD) 
training.  If you want to know what response methods will be in place if Foot and Mouth 
Disease (FMD) gets to Australia, and what you can do if this outbreak occurs, then this is your 
opportunity.  Register before Feb 17th, and complete the online EAD Foundation Course 
before attending the webinar and workshop. 
 Let’s be prepared!! 
 Thank you, 
 Casey Ellis 
Livestock Biosecurity Officer (LBO) 
  
 
3) NT FARM RESILIENCE PROGRAM 
Registrations are closing soon for the NT Farm Business Resilience Program.  
 Please send through the flyer attached to any growers in your area that would be interested 
in the program, so they don’t miss out! 
  
Dates for the Program: 

 ALICE SPRINGS:  Block 1: 27-28 February 2023; Block 2: 27-28 March 2023 
 TENNANT CREEK: Block 1: 2-3 March 2023; Block 2: 30-31 March 2023 
 KATHERINE: Block 1: 7-8 March 2023; Block 2: 13-14 April 2023 

  
The Program is fully funded by the State and Federal Governments and is valued at $10,000 
per participant.  It has been successfully run in WA and there are like minded programs being 
run around the country.  The program can suit family run businesses or the managers for the 
larger corporate stations. The positions are limited and we ask that expressions of interest 
are submitted ASAP. 



  
The attached flyer has a link to register your interest.  

  
This program is brought to you by The Northern Hub and Northern Territory Government, 
through funding from the Australian Government Future Drought Fun delivered by the Value 
Creators Team. 

  
The FBRP is an eight-week program that includes a pre-program business health check, four 
days of in person workshops, professional mentoring, and an independent assessment of 
their farm business plans. 

  
  

  4) CONNELLAN AIRWAYS TRUST 40TH 
Over the weekend, the Connellan Airways Trust turned 40 yrs old. To mark this occasion they 
are holding a ball in September. It is a long way off but please, 
Save the Date: Outback Masquerade Ball - 23 September 2023, -media release attached  
 
 
Regards, 
Liz Bird 
President  
Centralian Land Management Assoc Inc 
 
T: 08 8956 9779 I  M: 0409 670 887 
E: clma@clma.asn.au  I  W: www.clma.asn.au 
PO Box 2354, ALICE SPRINGS, NT 0871 
 


